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Dear Gallatin County Board of Education;





On Tuesday, February 28, 2012, three Gallatin County FFA Members presented their plans to attend the National FFA’s Washington Leadership Conference in Washington, D.C. to the Gallatin County Conversation Board.  They discussed their individual and chapter goals for the conference, and their need for financial assistance. The board graciously offered to pay for the students trip, $1,000 each, in full!  We request your permission to accept this wonderful donation of $3,000! The Washington Leadership Conference is an excellent opportunity for these students to gain leadership and communication skills, as well as learn about our nation’s capital. 





Again, we respectfully request your permission to accept the $3,000 donation from the Gallatin County Conservation Board.





Thank you,








Gallatin County FFA


Heather Hill


Katie Brown





Approved:  Roxann Booth, Principal
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